
RECOMMENDATION FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING OF THE SCRUTINY COMMISSION FOR HEALTH ISSUES  
 
8 November 2010 
 

Item Recommendation Response to Recommendation 

Progress of Teenage 
Pregnancy 

That the Cabinet Member for Children’s 
Services, Executive Director of Children’s 
Services and Chief Executive of NHS 
Peterborough are recommended by the Scrutiny 
Commission for Health Issues that following the 
end of the National Teenage Pregnancy 
Strategy: 
 
(i) tackling teenage pregnancy remains one 

of the Council’s and NHS Peterborough’s 
named priorities and should be included in 
appropriate strategic plans; and 

(ii) funding is identified to maintain levels of 
service provision and enable innovative 
ways of working to be continued to tackle 
this difficult issue. 

 

The response from NHS Peterborough is attached as Annex A. 
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